
   

Annual Parent Questionnaire 

We appreciate that things were possibly a little busy leading up to half 

term. With this in mind, we’re continuing our annual parent questionnaire 

for another week and we’d really appreciate your feedback and sup-

port. 

At Perranporth we always strive to improve our school and to make 

things the best we can for the children and parents within our school 

community. As part of this improvement process, we regularly seek to 

gain your opinions on the way we do things.  Although the questions 

have limited responses, we find further information extremely helpful. There is an additional comments section at 

the end for this reason. In order to be able to make improvements, we need to know more information about any of 

the statements within the questionnaire that you may disagree with. It is very difficult to improve something when 

you are not entirely sure what the key issues are. We always welcome constructive criticism and suggestions. That 

being said, we also like to receive positive feedback too! We have found in the past that some questionnaires are 

not completed because you are ‘happy with everything’. If this is the case, it is always nice to receive that sort of 

feedback as well. 

 

As a direct result of your answers, changes can and do take place. We would very much appreciate it if you could 

take a few moments to sit down and complete this questionnaire. If you have more than one child at the school, 

you can complete the questionnaire separately for each child or do one for the whole family. The closing date for 

responses is Fri 16th June. Just follow this link:  https://forms.office.com/e/pnkB42Fuz1 

Year 5 Swimming  

A reminder to parents of children in Year 5 that swimming lessons will continue 

throughout next week. Please ensure your child comes to school with the ap-

propriate swimming kit each day and a packed lunch. Thank you. 

Perranporth’s G.R.E.E.N Curriculum 

Growing - Relevant - Environment - Engaging - Nurture  

World Environment Day: This week we really tackled the Environment aspect of 

our GREEN Curriculum by celebrating World Environment Day.  Children learned 

about a number of different issues that are facing our planet and the role that we 

all need to place in resolving them. Plastic pollution is a significant problem and 

one that we focused on a great deal. Children in KS2 were extremely grateful for 

a very inspiring presentation from Ashleigh who works for local environmentally 

conscious company Circular & Co. Ashleigh spoke to the children all about how 

plastics don’t have to be thrown away, but 

can actually be reused and repurposed. She 

shared a number of products from Circular & Co that are making a positive 

difference to the ways we use and manufacture plastics - fascinating stuff! 

We’d like to say a huge thank you to Ashleigh. 

 

World Environment Day Art Sea Creature Competition 

 

Throughout our World Environment Day sessions, the children showed how 

passionate they are about taking care of our planet and protecting animals. 

We would like to invite all of the children to take part in a sea creature art 

competition. The winners entries will be framed and put on display in our 

school. To take part the children need to create an A4 picture of a sea crea-

ture or sea creatures of their choice. They can use pens, pencils, crayons or 

paints to create their entry. All entries should be handed into Mrs Laity by Fri-

day 16th June 

https://forms.office.com/e/pnkB42Fuz1


What’s coming Up Next Week? 

 Year 5 swimming - all week 

 Thursday 15th June - FOPS Father’s Day Pop-up Shop 

 Friday 16th June - World Environment Day Art Competition entry deadline 

Musical Composer at Perranporth 

Composer, Ali Blake, came into school this week to inspire our children to 

make music of their own. He demonstrated how they could match dynam-

ics, tempo and pitch to the lyrics when creating their own compositions. 

Composing is the focus in our class music lessons this half term, so this was 

the perfect way to showcase just what amazing things can be achieved 

with these musical aspects. We’d like to say an enormous thank you to Ali 

for such an amazing experience! Thank You!  

   FOPS  - Summer Fayre 

On Tuesday this week, volunteers from FOPS met to make plans for our up-

coming Summer Fayre on 14th July!! It should be said that unfortunately there 

were a very small number of people who managed to attend the meeting 

and offer their ideas and support. FOPS is a group open to all parents and friends of our school. We absolutely 

appreciate that lots of families have got very busy lives and all sorts of pressures to manage. However, it goes 

without saying that without FOPS, Perranporth School and your children, would not have the great school ex-

periences that they do now. FOPS has raised funds for some many wonderful parts of our school and the re-

sources, trips, play equipment and much more that we use for your children every day. Without the support 

from families and their precious time, FOPS will struggle to continue. With this in mind, please can we ask that 

any volunteers that can help out at the Summer Fayre or other upcoming events, meetings etc, please get in 

touch with Laura Wells (Mrs FOPS) to offer their support. This can be done on the FOPS 

Facebook page: FOPS - Friends of Perranporth School - Group | Facebook , or by 

letting the School Office know, who can pass on a message for you.  Thank you and 

please support our fabulous FOPS group! 

Summer Term Dates for your Diary 

 Mon 12th June-Y3 Surf morning at Perranporth beach 

 Thurs 15th June - FOPS Father’s Day fundraiser 

 Mon 19th June-Y5 Surf morning at Perranporth beach 

 Mon 26th June-Y4 Surf morning at Perranporth beach 

 Tue 27th June - KS1 Sports Day 1.30pm 

 Wed 28th June - KS2 Sports Days 1.30pm  

 Fri 30th June - Own Clothes Day  - bring sweets for Sweet Tombola (Summer Fayre) 

 Tue 4th July & Wed 5th July - Y6 Penair Transition Days 

 Wed 5th July - Rec Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

 Thurs 6th July - Rec Sports Days 

 Fri 7th July - Wear it Green Day! (in support of COVE) 

 Mon-10th July– Y6 Surf morning at Perranporth beach 

 Wed 12th July-Y1 and Y2 Camel Creek trip 

 Thurs 13th July - Transition Meetings for parents #1 

 Fri 14th July - FOPS Summer Fayre 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/fopsmail/


FOPS Friday Cake Sales 

A big thank you to parents and families from Year 2 

Class for their contributions to this week’s cake sale!! 

Next week it will be Year 3’s turn to bake. Thank you. 


